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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
ﬂ%ﬁ@%ﬁﬂOﬂl wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
g o

Loree Pospisil
3154 N 75th Street Court
Lincoln, NE 68507




Date: %‘g" (5

Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:

Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chair

Larry Hudkins, Vice Chair Chris Hove, Vice Chair

Deb Schorr Cathy Beecham

Todd Wiltgen Michael Cornelius P; EC E EVE D

Bill Avery Tracy Corr
Maja V. Harris AUG 12 20
Dennis Scheer b : B
Lynn Sunderman LANCASTER COUNTY
Ken Weber BOARD

Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
@W Q/aa&/j\ 2 Na. ww&/ﬂ/{/
Roy & Judith Hansmeyer

11486 W. Hallam Road
Hallam, NE 68368
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

@#Q%QQ%Q Lt Bk

Robert & Bernice Gerlach
577 SW 86th Road
Hallam, NE 68368
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Jowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

(N /2

Christopher & Carla Hansmeyer
27032 SW 114th Street
Hallam, NE 68368
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property. :

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Jowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
ST Vg
t’ 7 /
Linda Pospisil
3154 N 75th Street Court

Lincoln, NE 68507
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.
p

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

- /

Kent Oelling
400 Wittstruck Road
Roca, NE 68430
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

. 4 .. . . .
As a Landowner in gﬂ%&)unty, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster Cofifity. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a

strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

A I AD, st

Leland Lawrence
1602 8th Avenue
Nebraska City, NE 68410
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Jowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a

strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

| L
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Melvin & Virginia Plouzek
27410 SW 142nd Street
Wilber, NE 68465
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission: .
As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

‘@M
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
Robert & Patti Jones

5401 Bridle Lane
Lincoln, NE 68516
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a

strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

bR fjf,jwmw}/ﬁw T rrim, QQJJAW%

Loren & Lavina Schwaninger
28100 SW 14th Street
Martell, NE 68404
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

David & Jamie Schwaninger
28500 SW 14th Street
Martell, NE 68404
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make thejr living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

il 4D

Martin & Sharon Rejcha
2600 Coventry Court
Lincoln, NE 68512
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

Eldean & Diane Hansmeyer
11213 W, Pella Road
Hallam, NE 68368
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners® productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a

strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

V= 24 g
Gregory & Cynthia Schwaninger

2401 W. Hallam Road
Hallam, NE 68368
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Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:
Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chair

Larry Hudkins, Vice Chair Chris Hove, Vice Chair

Deb Schorr Cathy Beecham

Todd Wiltgen Michael Cornelius

Bill Avery Tracy Corr

Maja V. Harris
Dennis Scheer
Lynn Sunderman
Ken Weber

Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners® productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a

strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
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Kimberly Topp
1820 W. Ash Road
Cortland, NE 68331
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Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:
Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chair

Larry Hudkins, Vice Chair Chris Hove, Vice Chair

Deb Schorr Cathy Beecham

Todd Wiltgen Michael Cornelius

Bill Avery Tracy Corr

Maja V. Harris
Dennis Scheer
Lynn Sunderman
Ken Weber

Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners®
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.
E

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

Bruce Topp
1820 W. Ash Road
Cortland, NE 68331
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Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:
Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chair

Larry Hudkins, Vice Chair Chris Hove, Vice Chair

Deb Schorr Cathy Beecham

Todd Wiltgen Michael Cornelius

Bill Avery Tracy Corr

Maja V. Harris
Dennis Scheer
Lynn Sunderman
Ken Weber

Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

Ronald & Myra Morrison ‘ @ A TowsREP
6544 S. 34th Street L£GuoRiiors opd g
Lincoln, NE 68516
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Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:
Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chajr
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

La
As a Landowner in Lanca.i;'jcounty, I'am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercia] wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations muyst prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens,

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners®
productive use of their property.

There’s an added community bonus: g fuel-free, emissions—free, water-use-free source of ower.
p

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’® productive use of their property.

Sincerely,
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Lincoln, NE 68516
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Dennis Scheer LANCASTER Cou
Lynn Sunderman BOARD i
Ken Weber

Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage ado tion of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize sa%e%, éealfh and welfare of the public and citizens.

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Towa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

-_—-—
----- —_—

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
/1 /57/5///’,} %y/ 4/%{//4/@0 ﬁ%
Tom & Connie Hood

29220 SW 114th Street
Hallam, NE 68368
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Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:
Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chair
Larry Hudkins, Vice Chair Chris Hove, Vice Chair
Deb Schorr Cathy Beecham
Todd Wiltgen Michael Cornelius RECEIVED
Bill Avery Tracy Corr
Maja V. Harris AUG 17 2015
Dennis Scheer
Lynn Sunderman LANCASTER COUNTY
Ken Weber BOARD

Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

g ﬂ/u-e,{ﬁz,ri_ @M;M/i
f / /

Beverly Holsing
5600 Barrington Park Drive
Lincoln, NE 68516
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Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:
Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chair
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Lynn Sunderman LANCASTER COUNTY
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, 1 am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
/ —
4 \
Ronald & Valerie Bloy
PO Box 510014

Kealia, HI 96751
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Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:

Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chair

Larry Hudkins, Vice Chair Chris Hove, Vice Chair

Deb Schorr Cathy Beecham

Todd Wiltgen Michael Cornelius RECE%VED

Bill Avery Tracy Corr
Maja V. Harris AUG 1 02015
Dennis Scheer v
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
)

Michael Fiene
4040 Mohawk Street
Lincoln, NE 68510
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Lancaster County Board: Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:
Roma Amundson, Chair Jeanelle Lust, Chair
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners®
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

7
Gloria Pospisil
7847 S 25th Street

Lincoln, NE 68512
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Lancaster County Board:

Roma Amundson, Chair

Lincoln/Lancaster County Planning Commission:
Jeanelle Lust, Chair

Larry Hudkins, Vice Chair Chris Hove, Vice Chair
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Dennis Scheer
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners® productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a

strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

Duane Aksamit
28501 SW 114th Street
Hallam, NE 68368
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

Wayne Hansmeyer
1700 W. Burr Oaks Road
Lincoln, NE 68523
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in lowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

Erma Schwaninger
2805 Firth Road
Firth, NE 68358
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

2052/(/1,?, ,g} Bl \%ﬂiﬂi/y} I (‘jé(/éMZc//

Larry & Kathryn Likens
540 North Street
Hallam, NE 68368
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Jowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

David Peterson
29643 Grouse Lane
Scappoose, OR 97056
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, 1 am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a
strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
2 %)

Larry Oltman
899 E. Gage Road
Cortland, NE 68331
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.

This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a

strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,

JO P/V(/\/M;) é))(/\/v u«»p @/bﬂu/ Up/ﬂmf};@ /

vy
Y,

Dennis & Carol Pomajzl
14001 W. Pella Road
Wilber, NE 68465
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Dear Lancaster County Board & Planning Commission:

As a Landowner in Lancaster County, I am writing to encourage adoption of reasonable commercial wind energy
regulations in Lancaster County. Regulations must prioritize safety, health and welfare of the public and citizens.
This priority can be maintained while avoiding extreme noise and setback limits which may prohibit landowners’
productive use of their property.

Many people in the agricultural zone make their living off of their land. Nebraska citizens are paying some of the
highest property taxes in the nation. In our agricultural zone where wind is plentiful, we can make a significant
supplementary income from wind energy generation, provide a boost to a rural economy, and ease the volatility of
agriculture-based income. One can see examples of wind energy success in Nebraska counties with operating wind
facilities, and statewide in Iowa, where wind power has boosted the economies of many rural communities.

There’s an added community bonus: a fuel-free, emissions-free, water-use-free source of power.

We view the proposed regulations (dated July 8, 2015) from Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department and
Planning to be excessive, going beyond a zone of reasonableness. They single out wind energy for standards other
commercial operations are not held to; and potentially prohibit landowners’ productive use of their property.

The alternative regulations proposed by Volkswind have few differences (in respect of reasonable noise and setback
limits) from those proposed by Lincoln / Lancaster County Health Department. Volkswind’s alternative provides for a

strict Board-administered penalty if complaints are proven valid. We urge you to adopt a reasonable set of rules to
allow for future potential wind projects in the agricultural zones of Lancaster County.

Sincerely,
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Russell & Kathleen Egger
2700 W. Sprague Road
Martell, NE 68404



